
N400 RECALL  - BATTERY GROUND STUD - 19 & 20MY DISCOVERY
CAMPAIGN LAUNCH STATUS

SAFETY RECALL N400

AFFECTED MODELS 2019-2020 L462 Discovery existing CSP Service Action to be 
superseded by a safety recall with significantly larger population

VOLUME AFFECTED 11,084 USA

REPAIR
The battery cable ground stud may be loose in the body and 

needs to be replaced. Insufficient ground contact may lead to 
intermittent operation of electrical equipment

REPAIR TIME 0.2 hrs + Drive in/out

CAMPAIGN LAUNCH Target : 12/09/2020

Notes

Retailer Notification and stop sale  Nov 24th,2020 - Bulletin 
NAS20.11.018.    For the recall, replacement ground studs will 

now be supplied through Land Rover Parts under a JLR part 
number.


